
City of Milton-Freewater 
Aquatic Center 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date:  July 23, 2019 
 
Contact:  Brian Steadman, Public Works Superintendent 541-938-8272 
 
Due to technical issues with the water filtration system the city has been left no other choice than to 
drain the pool.  Safety is our number one priority and when water clarity is not adequate we cannot risk 
opening the pool.  Staff is working on this issue and we will provide an update on when we will re-open 
just as soon as we know more. 
 
 
 


